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We dont need another gun-grab bill for this state.  Oregonians have a constitutional 

right to own and carry firearms.  As well as our 2nd Amendment rights.  That "shall 

not be infringed".   

We already have a current policy in place for firearms purchase with a background 

check on all firearms purchase.  Which in itself should be illegal.   

The background check already has this waiting period in place.  While the state law 

allows up to 3 days for the background check it often days weeks or months to get 

this check.  We don't need another hoop to jump through.    

18 - 20 year old's can join the military, and protect our country.  They deserve the 

same right while in home in the USA.  

The Ban on firearms in public buildings and even more confusing is 'adjacent 

grounds' is nothing more than another way to make gun owners a soft target for the 

gun controllers of this state.  

This new bill SB243 was nothing more than a quick creation from a 1 page study bill 

in an effort to add more RED TAPE to ownership in Oregon.  

 

Please do not pass another crazy Gun Grab bill.  We have our 2A rights and the 

Oregon Firearms ownership right in our constitution.  

 

Stop the madness of trying to turn 60% of the state into criminals.  

 

 

 


